Date-

Wendy R. Holm, P.Ag.
RR #1, HP-8

BOWEN ISLAND, BC
VON 1GO

Dear Ms. Holm;

| am writing to express my personal support for The Farmers’ Resolution to Exempt
Water from the NAFTA.

| believe the water/trade debate is an issue of critical importance to Canadian food
security, and the efforts of Canada’s farmers in joining together to demand an explicit
exclusion of water from the goods, services and investment provisions of FTA and
NAFTA could not be more important.

Defense of Canadian sovereignty over our water resources is critical to the future of this
country, and water is clearly the dividing line where the rights of the market end and the
rights of communities begin.

Please give this letter to Prime Minister when you are presenting the resolutions of
Canada’s farmers to government.

| am proud to stand together with Canada’s farmers in supporting this resolution for the
sake of future generations. Please thank Canada’s farmers for me for this essential
defense of Canada’s communities.

Sincerely,

Your Name

Address

Address

Date



